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Our town

Kathy Hernandez, left,
and Shayla Martinez hide
under the table to
surprise visitors at the
Grace Place booth during
the Naples Winter Wine
Festival's Meet the Kids
Day at the Boys & Girls
Club of Collier County in
Naples on Friday, Jan. 26,
2018. The event invites
Naples Winter Wine
Festival trustees and
patrons to learn about the
organizations benefiting
from NCEF's grants and
meet the children who
have received the
resources and services
they need as a result of
their donations. NICOLE
RAUCHEISEN/STAFF
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